BEECROFT
CHELTENHAM
CIVIC TRUST INC

the voice of our community

The General Manager
Hornsby Shire Council

Dear Sir,

Possible Brothel operating in the Beecroft Shopping Centre

The Trust has been contacted by a number of local residents concerned that there appears to be a
brothel operating out of the rear of the Porter's Bottle Shop in Wongala Avenue Beecroft. The Trust
is naturally concerned if this is correct. Besides children using public transport in the vicinity, there
are a number of facilities nearby that cater for children, including a school and child care centres.
Your prompt investigation into this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Yours faithfully

Ross Walker

President

Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust
8 November 2017



